
Help the Tri-County Area 
Improve Access to  
High-Speed Internet!
Why High-Speed Internet Matters:
Now, more than ever, high-speed Internet is an essential and 
crucial service to those who live, learn and work in Macomb, 
Oakland and Wayne Counties. Unfortunately, reliable high-
speed Internet access is unavailable county-wide. We need 
accurate information about connectivity to help bring high-
speed Internet access to everyone in the Tri-County area.

We Need Your Help!
Please complete our 5-minute survey using your home’s 
primary Internet connection method. If you don’t have internet 
service, visit the webpage listed above on a cellular web 
browser or text @moon to 1-855-613-1746.

To request a paper survey, please call 1-313-625-0029
All information is safe and secure, and only used to explore 
high-speed Internet options. 

Text @moon to 1-855-613-1746

MichiganMoonshot.org/Tri-County-Broadband


